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No.6 

YEAR 1 
Trip to Runway Visitor Park 

To support their History topic, ‘How did the first flight change the world?’ Year 1 
pupils visited the Runway Visitor Park in Manchester. They thoroughly enjoyed 
touring aircrafts and even saw Concorde! Every child took a turn of pretending to 
fly an aeroplane and it seems we have lots of potential pilots in Year 1! 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sport Relief 

Thank you to everyone who took part and donated   
towards our Sport Relief event. Your contributions 
helped to raise a total of £234.65.   

Thank you to all the Year 1 and Year 2 parents who attended our recent Art              
workshop. It was enjoyed by all and resulted in some wonderful creations!  

Diary Dates 

Friday 4th May - Reception & Nursery Stay & Play  

Monday 7th May - Bank Holiday 

Monday 14th May to Thursday 17th May - Year 6 SATs 

Monday 28th May - Tuesday 5th June - Half Term 

Wednesday 6th June - Pupils Return to School 

Have a wonderful weekend 


